
 

     
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

     
    

    
  

 
  

   
   

     
 

    
   

  
   

 
 

  
  

   
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern, 

I am more than happy to write this letter of recommendation on behalf of Palm Springs Animal Shelter, 
a distinguished non-profit organization located in Palm Springs, California. Palm Springs Animal Shelter 
has been dedicated to transforming lives through extraordinary animal care and advocacy since its 
establishment in 1996. 

Palm Springs Animal Shelter has consistently exemplified a profound commitment to the welfare of 
animals, providing a haven for all pets in need. The organization's comprehensive services include 
sheltering, medical care, adoption programs and more. Its efforts to promote responsible pet ownership 
and community education contribute significantly to the overall well-being of animals in the region. 

What sets Palm Springs Animal Shelter apart is its compassionate and professional staff, who work 
tirelessly to match pets with suitable adoptive families and create a world where all animals are treated 
with kindness, compassion, and respect. They believe every animal deserves a loving, safe, healthy 
environment in which they can thrive and strive to foster a culture of empathy and responsibility 
towards our four-legged companions. 

In conclusion, I wholeheartedly recommend Palm Springs Animal Shelter to individuals and families 
seeking to adopt a pet or contribute to the noble cause of animal welfare. Its legacy of compassionate 
service, community engagement, and dedication to the well-being of animals make it an invaluable 
asset. 

Sincerely, 

Steven Stark 
Business Optimization Specialist 
Schooley Mitchell 

PO Box 30645, Knoxville, Tennessee 37930 http://www.schooleymitchell.com/sstark 
Main  865-444-4873 Email  steven.stark@schooleymitchell.com 
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